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Dear Faithful, Praying Partners, 
  
INDIA! 
God blessed in a miraculous way during our three-week trip to India. The statics show HIS wonderful works: 
51 meetings, 778 pastors trained, 80 pastors attended the soul-winning clinic, a Bible college started in Eluru, 
with 38 students enrolled, 950 women attended the Ladies’ Conferences, 865 saved, 16,000 air miles, 600 
miles traveled in country, 10 churches visited, 4,500 total meals served at the conferences, and 220 cups of 
buffalo milk tea drunk! 
  
View the video of our trip on our Teaching All Nations Facebook page. 
  
We shared the Gospel in department stores, markets, taxis, farms, rural communities, hotels, restaurants, on 
city streets, and while traveling. The LORD continually led us to those ready to hear the GOOD NEWS. 
  
The village of Saguru has a precious group of Christians ready to build a permanent church dwelling. There 
is also a new church plant in Dhamarao Peta. 
  
India now has the largest population, with 1.4 billion souls: 78% are Hindu, 14% are Muslim, and only 2% are 
Christians. There are regular acts of violence against Christians, a “non-conversion” law went into effect in 
January. 
  
We desire to return to India two more times this year. Be in prayer, and seek His wisdom in regard to 
investing in these endeavors. We need $15,000 for each trip. 
  
Thank you for partnering with us in training nationals to reach their own country. 
  
To God be the glory, 
  
Greg Ogle 
Teaching All Nations Team 
 


